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GREETINGS from THE ALUMNI PRESIDENT

Dear Brothers,

 

Our cherished brotherhood continues to thrive, and your 
Alumni Association Board is committed to exploring ways to 
keep our connection vibrant. Recently, we celebrated the 100th 
anniversary of the Epsilon Chapter, and those who attended had 
an amazing time.

In our ongoing efforts, we provided college scholarships to 
family members of paid-up alumni association members. We're 
also collaborating with the new Phi Chapter and envision it as 

We are actively seeking a younger alumnus to join us and 
help with the reactivation of SAR, and guide the future growth of 
Sigma Alpha Rho Fraternity. Your support is crucial.

Please consider joining or renewing your membership in the 
alumni association. Dues are affordable, and your participation 
is vital to sustaining our efforts. Our Alumni Association 

warm connections between brothers. Don't forget to visit our 
alumni website at saralumni.com.

Enjoy this latest alumni newsletter, and feel free to reach out 
to me for any discussions about the alumni association.

 Fraternally,

 Joel H. Hollander
 Joel H. Hollander, Zeta Theta, 1967, PSER
 jhollander1@yahoo.com

spirits. It is with great excitement that we extend an invitation to

Our Annual 
Sigma Alpha Rho (SAR) South Florida  

Alumni Brunch
Sunday, March 10, 2024  11:00 A.M. 

 Location: The Bistro at Valencia Cove 
 8430 Blue Mountain Avenue, Boynton Beach, FL

Our gatherings have been gaining popularity, and it's 
heartening to see our SAR family growing. This year we plan to 
come together for a delightful brunch at The Bistro, located at 
Valencia Cove. The venue offers a wonderful outdoor seating 
area, weather permitting.

 This year, we have streamlined our 

menu and receive individual checks. No need to send a check 
with your reservation, but we need  your reservation.

  To ensure smooth entry into Valencia 
Cove, we need to provide your name to the security gate.  
Please email or call as soon as possible with your reservation.

 
  

Our heartfelt gratitude goes to Brother Alan Hess, Upsilon 
Kappa 1957, for orchestrating the arrangements with Valencia 
Cove. Alan lives at Valencia Cove so we will have to be on our 
best behavior.

During the brunch, we will provide updates on the progress of 
the reactivated PHI Chapter and share news about other exciting 
alumni association activities. SAR has provided us with lifelong 
memories and friendships, and this event is an opportunity to 
reconnect with old friends and create new memories.

We have a list of brothers in South Florida, but we're certain 
that there are many more alumni in the area. Reach out to your 
SAR brothers, and encourage them to join us for this reunion. 
Post a notice of our brunch in your synagogue / temple bulletin 
or on your condo's bulletin board and website. 

Help spread the word.

camaraderie and reminiscences.
Fraternally,
Gary Katz, Delta Theta, 1964
Joel Hollander, Zeta Theta, 1967

See important updates at www.saralumni.com

SAVE THE DATE

SIGMA ALPHA RHO  
ALUMNI REUNION

SUNDAY, JUNE 30, 2024 • 11:00 A.M.
JEWISH COMMUNITY CENTER - CHERRY HILL, NJ

– INFORMATION TO FOLLOW –



Alumni Scholarship Recipients
2023-24

The alumni scholarship committee has awarded  
the following scholarships for 2023: 

• $1500     Elaina Murdock 
• $1000     Zoey Joseph
• $500       Maya Veiss
• $500       Bryce Levin
• $500       Andrew Hornstein
• $500       Elizabeth Cornett
• $500       Pierce Godfrey
• $500       Chloe Weintraub
• $500       Catherine Tepper

CONGRATULATIONS
On behalf of the SAR Alumni Association, we thank  

BROTHER STEVE EDELL, EPSILON CHAPTER 1962, FOR HIS $1000 CONTRIBUTION 
TO THE SIGMA ALPHA RHO ALUMNI ASSOCIATION SCHOLARSHIP FUND. 
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Advisors Needed for Growing SAR Today

To further our vision and ensure the 
growth of Sigma Alpha Rho, we recognize 
the need to establish additional chapters. 
To help lead this endeavor, we have decided 
to take the next step by hiring one- or two-
chapter advisors.  We believe this move 
will play a pivotal role in facilitating the 
anticipated growth of our fraternity.

Since there has been no activity of the 
active fraternity from 2016 until 2022, we do 
not have recent Alumni that normally could 

Re-activation Committee is looking for 
help from our Alumni to identify potential 
candidates for these positions. Efforts are 
being made to identify SAR Alumni in their 
20’s and 30’s who might be interested in 
these part-time paying positions. 

While we ideally seek Sigma Alpha Rho 
alumni, we have encountered challenges in 

opportunity. We will continue to explore 
that option; however, we are open to hire 
non-SAR candidates who have the requisite 
experience with Jewish youth groups, 
camps, college fraternities and teachers.

The position is part-time with about 
5-10 hours per week needed to successfully 
meet the goals and objectives. The majority 
of the time will be remote, meeting with 
chapters vis Zoom, making phone calls and 
mentoring the chapter leaders. There will be 
some in-person meetings with the chapter 
and chaperoning when necessary. 

 If you know of anyone who you feel 
has the experience for this role, please 
contact Brother Stuart Discount at  
stuart.discount1@gmail.com or  
215-518-0472.

Fraternally,
Brother Stuart Discount, Zeta Tau, 1970
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A  N O T E  F R O M  T H E  E D I T O R   It’s been a wonderful experience for me to 
serve on the alumni board and to receive the many “tid bits” of information about 
brothers from throughout the active years of SAR. I want to urge everyone to share 
life events, i.e., children, grandchildren, lunch with a fraternity brother, a visit with a 
brother you haven’t seen in years, etc. Also, if you are in touch with brothers from your 
active years make sure we have their contact information, especially email. Have 
them send their information to me at . Lastly, I’d like to thank 
the contribution of Jay Abovitz, production director, for his company’s contribution of 
the layout and design of our newsletter. He transforms my editing into a meaningful 
document. Thank you Jay!
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Stan Gornish, Zeta Iota, 1958
As you know, in any group, you have the 
talkers, the complainers, and the smallest 
group of all: the doers.  I am impressed and 
proud that there are brothers who are doing 
their best to bring life back to our fraternity.  
Every few years, our brothers from the Zeta 
Iota Chapter of the late 1950's get together 
where there is still that great feeling of 
warmth and brotherhood toward each 
other.  But we are a dwindling group of 
old guys. It is wonderful to know that the 
window of our fraternity will not completely 
close as our group passes on. I'm not sure 
how Larry Blumenthal and his working 
group were able to successfully transmit 
the feeling of comradery and brotherhood 
we had to the youth of today, who relate to 
their computers and mobile phones much 
easier than to other guys their age.

Jerry Kissel
I was in Lambda chapter, Wilmington, 
Delaware, graduating high school in 1960, so 
year of induction was probably 1957 or 1958.
Thanks to the organizers of that reunion in 

Philadelphia a few years ago — met a few 
of my old fraternity brothers there. 

TID BITS 
from brothers

Jerry Warshaw

whose work has been screened throughout 
the world, i.e. PBS, Israel, etc. One of 
his documentaries, Wagner’s Jews,  is 
about Richard Wagner, the 19th century 
composer who besides being one of the 
greatest of all time was also known as a 
rabid antisemite. 

My daughter, Dalit Warshaw is a composer 
of note. Her symphonic works have 
been performed by many world class 
symphonies such as The  New York 
Philharmonic, Israel Philharmonic, Boston 
Symphony, just to name a few. 

She has a doctorate from Juilliard and 
received the Guggenheim Award for 
lifetime achievement while in her 30’s.  
I loved seeing all my brothers in Florida.

Barry R Yaffe, Eta chapter, 1954
Currently retired and living in Palm Beach 

David Tar, Theta Lambda, 1958
Dr. David G. Tarr is a former Lead 
Economist with the World Bank; and 
a member of the academic board and 
policy adviser to the International School 
of Economics at Tbilisi State University 
(ISET). David has worked as an advisor 

providing international trade policy advice 
to governments on a wide range of 
international trade policy issues. 

David has authored more than 80 refereed 
journal articles, written or edited 14 books 
or monographs and over 100 additional 
professional papers.

Lew Cohen, Zeta Xi, 1964 
I currently a very active Managing Director 
for a 9 person wealth management team 
located in Center City Phila with UBS 

Above,  Left to right—Josh Malis, Larry Blumenthal,  
Stuart Discount, Carl Bagel, Joel Hollander, Don Benn,  

Steve Wernick, Larry Auerbach, Glenn Josephs, Phil Fink

Epsilon’s 100th Anniversary  
and Alumni Dinner

“What a pleasant evening. I wish I could have interacted with everyone... but what a joy to share 
a meal with some/most of the folks who mean everything to me.”  “There could have been more 

people in the room... but there couldn't have been more love.”   
(Don Benn)



4   S A R A L U M N I . C O M

Financial Services. Starting my 35th year 

work from Highland Beach 8 months and 
Margate, NJ 4 months.

Joel Cohen, Upsilon Kappa, 1965-69  
University of Miami, 69-73.

Living in Parkland, FL for the past 
30 years with wife Karen. Sold my 

industry 3 years ago which covered 
Florida, Caribbean and parts of South 
America. Now retired. Finally relaxing! 

Jason Sonin, Alpha Iota, '54-'58
I retired in Nov. 2018, after a successful 
58 year career in the Record Business.

After 4 years of every day being Sunday, 
and being in very good health, I knew 
that retirement was not for me, not 
now anyway, I need to be more active 
on a daily basis. My new career is in 
Healthcare and I am doing well dealing 
with Doctors, Hospitals, & Pharmacies.

Allan C. Perry, Tau Xi, 1969 
Moved to Boynton Beach, Fl and became 
a realtor in year 2000.

Eric Constantine, Omega 1970
Moved to Boynton Beach, FL.  
Retired T.J.S.L. Real Estate, Owner with 
fellow Brother Don Benn, Omega 1967

Richard Remick, XI chapter, 1956
Semi retired and living in Palm Beach 
Gardens, FL for the past 20 years 
and loving it here. I lost track of the 
brothers from Gemantown High 
School, Phila., PA.  If there are any 
other there that might be interested in 
connecting, please send me an email at 
remtamb554@gmail.com.  Hope to hear 
from you soon.

Nelson Assael, Upsilon Kappa, 1966
Retired Oral and Maxillofacial surgeon.  
Married to Melissa for 36 years.
My daughter, Hayley is the Executive 
Director at JP Morgan Private Bank and 
my son, Dylan, is the Chief Resident, 

eNews Alert:  
We do not plan to mail paper 
newsletters in the future. If you do 
not currently receive emails from 
the alumni association, please send 
your email address to Phil Heinz at 
phil@redskymarketing.net so you 
can stay up to date.

Congrats to Phi for running another successful event! The chapter hosted a 
roundtable with  (and 
judge starting next week). Matt, an SAR brother from Xi, shared very meaningful 
discussions about Life’s Lessons. 

Great job Phi and Matt!!

Phi Chapter Update
The Phi Chapter has continued to run successful events. Recently, Phi hosted a Life 

Lessons event with guest speaker Matt Weintraub. Matt, a brother from Xi inducted in 
1983, was the District Attorney in Bucks County and now a judge, shared meaningful 
and interesting stories from his teens in SAR to his leadership role in the justice system.

The chapter enjoys going out for meals and went as a group to a Japanese hibachi 
event and last week to a Jewish deli. They also volunteered at JRA for food distribution 
for those less fortunate. 

What’s next?  On March 14th Phi is running an another event with a guest speaker 
Merrick Rosenberg. Merrick, an alumnus from Beta Iota, is an author and motivational 
speaker. He has an extremely exciting agenda planned.

Also, the chapter is working on a pledge class they expect to induct by May. This is 
critical as the chapter has many seniors.



Interventional Radiology at Washington 
University, St. Louis

Brothers of  
Phi Chapter,
Recently the South Florida SAR Alumni 
held its Annual Alumni Brunch in 
West Palm Beach,Florida. We had, in 
attendance, Alumni members dating 
back to over 70 years ago. They came 
from Chapters once in New York, PA, 
New Jersey and Louisiana to share 
stories of their youth and where life has 
taken them.

We had collected money to attend and 
as a result, we had some remaining 
money.Although it was not a large 
amount, it was decided that we 
contribute the remaining money to your 
Chapter to help insure your success in 
any event or program that you may have.

We, the Alumni of SAR, want to wish 
you continued success and memories 
that you can pass on throughout your 
experiences in life.
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On May 3, 2022 in Jupiter, Florida:  
Seven brothers from six different 
chapters met for lunch.
From left to right: 
Joel Hollander, Zeta Theta 1967; 
Larry Caplan, Gamma 1965;  
Gary Katz, Delta Theta 1964; 
Allen Perry, Tau Xi 1967;  
Barry Godofsky, Theta Theta 1963; 
Arnie Guttenberg, Upsilon Kappa 
1966; and  
Jan Kozlow, Zeta Theta 1969.

Jerry Warshaw, Alpha Sigma, 1958. Former Sigma Rho of Alpha Sigma chapter, NY.  

states. I always thought that my experience at SAR i.e. having to think on my feet 
and following formal procedures at meetings was invaluable and helped me in 
the professional world. In retirement, I am a volunteer in shareafrica.org. We go to 

education, medical care, and room and board. This picture was taken pre COVID 
when I visited one of the schools that our kids attend.

South Florida Alumnni Group, March 2023
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In Memory  ~
Remembering PSER  

William F. Glazer
Sadly, we have lost another Supreme Exalted 

Ruler (SER). This time, we will remember 
William F. Glazer or "Billy" as the QCDC 
brothers called him. Brother Glazer was born 
in New York and moved to Canada as a young 
child and joined SAR and the Gamma Lambda 
chapter. A quick rise in the fraternity between 
his induction and his ascension to SER saw 
the induction of 13 total chapters in Canada. 
Bill went to North Mount HS and was elected 
SER at the Sheraton Mount Royal Convention 
in Canada. Bill, along with his QCDC Exalted 
Ruler Marty White and many others traveled 
the fraternity and made sure Canada was on 
the map for Sigma Alpha Rho! Brothers were 
known to hang at "The Hobbit"— Bill's store 
and plan trips, concalves and enjoy being with 
their SER! 

When I became SER, I connected with Bill 
to learn about his time as our President and 
learn about the experience of our brothers in 
the North! 

As the song goes, So onward, Brothers, hand 
in hand, We'll conquer every foe, We'll carry 
game, the dear old name of Sigma Alpha Rho! 

May Bill's memory be a blessing. 
S&F,
Jason Eric Saylor
PSER, Zeta Xi

T H E E P S I LO N 
G O L F TO W E L  

T-S H I RT S  
 

 

2 T-S H I RT S  
 

 

Order through SAR Alum aka Joel Hollander, 
jhollander1@yahoo.com

Alumni  
Memorabilia 

Available
O U R V E R S I O N O F A  

B L A C K F R I D AY S A L E

ALUMNI NEWSLETTER  
NOW ACCEPTING ADVERTISING 

We are now accepting advertising so that
current alumni can help support the revival 

of SAR and advertise their current businesses.
Here are the current rates:

Business Card Size $100
¼ Page $150
½ Page $225
Full Page $300

Contact Steve Kaplan, skkpsych@icloud.com



MICHAEL ABELSON
JAY ABOVITZ
DOUGLAS ABRAMSON
GILBERT B. ABRAMSON ESQ.
RUDOLPH ARKIN CLU
BOB ARONSON
LARRY SCOTT AUERBACH ESQ
CARL BAGELL
MATT BAGELL
DANNY BAGELLE
LEONARD BALK
LESLIE BANKOFF
MICHAEL BARMASH
JAY BAUMOHL
LELAND BEIGEL
MICHAEL BELMAN
RICHIE BENKIN
ANDY BENNETT
HENRY S. BERKS
LARRY BLUMENTHAL
STEWART BOLNO
CLIFF BOTWIN MD
BARRY BRANDEIS
ARTHUR BRANDT
CHARLES BRODSKY
NEAL BROIDY
LARRY CAPLAN

RICK CARTIER
BARRY COHEN
STANLEY COHEN
STEPHEN K. COHEN
RONALD DEITELBAUM
DR. ROBERT DENNIS 
ERIC (RICK) DESOUZA
MIKE DIAMONDSTEIN
STUART DISCOUNT
HENRY L. DONER ESQ.
GENE DRUBETSKOY
ARTHUR EDELL
STEVEN EDELL
RIC EDELMAN
STEVEN B. EFFRES ESQ.
M. WALTER EISENBERG
SCOTT ENGEL
CLIFFORD EPSTEIN
MARTIN FINE
PHILIP FINK
BEN FOLKMAN
ROSS FORMAN
ROBERT L. FRANKLIN
CRAIG FRIEDMAN
DREW FRIEDMAN
JERRY W. FRIEDMAN
NORMAN GARFIELD

MARK GARFINKEL
MICHAEL B. GARFINKLE
BRUCE GENTER
RICHARD E. GENTER ESQ.
EMANUEL I. GLADSTONE
BRAD GLAZIER
JOSH GOLDBERG
RICK GOLDMAN
STANLEY GORNISH
STEVE GRADESS
RICHARD GREENBERG
STEVEN H. GREENBERG
SAM GREENBLATT
JODY GRODNITZKY
JAMY GROSS
ALVIN L. HACKERMAN
ROBERT HAFTER
EVAN HARTMAN
HAROLD M. HEFT
PHIL HEINZ
JEFFREY HELMAN
HAL HERSHMAN
JOEL H. HOLLANDER
JOSEPH HOLLANDER
ALAN S. HOLLANDER ESQ.
DR. SEAN HYMAN 
DANIEL M. ISARD

MARC ISDANER
MICHAEL ISRAEL
DR. LEE JAFFEE
GLENN JOSEPHS
BILL KAISER
NORMAN W. KAMEROW
ELLIOT KAPLAN
STEVE KAPLAN
STU KAVITSKY
STANLEY KLATSKY
DR. BRAD KLEIN
MICHAEL KOFF
RANDY KORIN
KEVIN LADIN MD
S. ROBERT LANDOW
RON LAPIDES
STUART M. LAZAR
CHARLES LAZARUS
DAVID LEVINE
ALAN LIEBERMAN
ANDREW LIEBERMAN
SANFORD LIPSTEIN
DENNIS H. LYONS
MICHAEL MALAMUT
ROBERT MALMUD
ALAN MANDELOFF
MITCHELL MATEZ

ERIC S. MENDELSOHN
RICHARD MERIN
STEVEN MORSE
MARK MOSKOVITZ PhD.
LOUIS NAPOLIELLO
HARRY NEERENBERG
PHILLIP D. NEUER
JAY NEVILOFF
STEVE NEWMARK
MARVIN PEREL
MARVIN PERLMAN
BARRY PERSOFSKY
IRWIN B. PESCOV
JEFF POPPEL
MICHAEL POSNER
BRAD PRICE
HERB RAFAEL
STEVEN L. RICHMAN
CHUCK ROBBIN
FRED ROBBINS
GREGG ROMAN
LEON ROOMBERG
M. ZEV ROSE
ALLAN ROSENBLUM
DR. HOWARD ROSENFELD
DANIEL E. ROSNER
BRETT ROSOFF-VERBIT

ALLEN L. ROTHENBERG
MARC ROTHMAN
HOWARD ROVNER ESQ.
ELLIOT RUBINSKY
ELLIER RUSS
DON SABLE
STUART SAFT
HARVEY SALKOW
PAUL SANDLER
DOUGLAS SAYER
JASON E. SAYLOR
KENNETH SCHATZ
ARI SCHLOSS
H. STANLEY SCHOFER
JUSTIN SCHWARTZ
MARK SCHWARTZBERG
JERRY SEGAL
LARRY SEROTA
STANLEY SHATZ
LEOPOLD SHER
STEVEN M. SHUBERT
NEIL SHUPAK
SCOTT SIEGAL
ALAN B. SIMONS CPA
DICK SINGER
MAURY SINGER
RAFI MAX SIRNER

PAUL SMITH
MARK SOKOLOFF
EDWARD SOLL
MICHAEL SOLOMON
RAYMOND M. SOLOMON DDS
MARK SPATZ
DAVE TARR
BOB TROTENBERG
MARC UKNIS
LARRY VERBIT
ALAN WAGMAN
EDWARD WALDMAN
NOLAN WALTERS
HAL WARD
STEVE WASSERSTROM
STEVEN WEINER
DEAN WEINTRAUB
PHILIP FLIP WEISS
NED M. WEISS MD
BARRY WERTLIEB
BRADLEY J. WHITTEN
MICHAEL WINIGRAD
ALLAN D. YASNYI
SETH YUDES
BRUCE ZEIGER
JACK ZOBLIN

RONNIE AARONSON
LENNY ABRAMS
KEN ALEVY
NEIL ALTERMAN
RICHARD APPLEBAUM
MARSHALL ASNEN
DAVID L. AUSPITZ
WAYNE BAER
JERRY BALABAN
BARRY BASS
HARVEY BECKER
ROSS BEGELMAN
DON BENN
PAUL BERGER
PAUL BERGMAN
BENJAMIN BERK
MEL BERKOWITZ
MYRON BERMAN
NEIL BERMAN
JERRY BERNSTEIN
PHILLIP L. BLACKMAN ESQ.
LOU BLADY
JEFFREY H. BLANK
SEYMOUR H. BLOCK
RICHARD A. BLOCK ESQ.
ELLIS BRADIN
DEREK BRASLOW
BOB BRAUN
JAY BROCKMAN
HARRIS BRODY
ROBERT BRODY
IRA BROOKS
JAY BROOKS

EDDIE BROWN
MARTY BRUCHIS
BRUCE BRUSKOFF
DR. MICHAEL BURDAY
BOB CAPLAN
HOWARD CAPLAN MD
ERIC M. CARDONICK
LOU CHEIFETZ
ERIC CHERNOFF
JOEL CHESKIS
GARY COBEN
FRED COHEN
GEORGE COHEN
JOEL COHEN
LEW COHEN
SCOTT J. COHEN
GARY COLLINS
DENNIS COREN
JEFFREY CROSS
JEFF DAVIS
KENNETH DAVIS
NORMAN DAVIS
SPENCER H. DAVIS
HARRIS L. DEVOR
DALE DIAMOND
GEORGE DIAMOND
STEPHAN H. DISSIN
BOB DORDICK
EDWARD EPSTEIN ESQ.
IAN D. ESSEN
STEVE FEDER
ERIC FERLEGER
MARVIN FINKELSTEIN

ALAN FISGAER
BERNARD FISH
TED FISHER
JEFF FRANKEL
RAY FRANKEL
MARVIN FRANKIL
BRUCE FRANKLIN
JERRY FRANKLIN
STANLEY GARFINKLE
J C GARNER OD
HARVEY GELLER
STAN GENKIN
PHIL GETSON
GENE GILBERT
RICH GITTELMAN
NORMAN GODFREY
BARRY GODOFSKY
DAVID E. GOLDBERG
JEFFREY GOLDEN
LONNIE GOLDINER
MARC GOLDMAN DDS
MIKE GOLDSMITH
EMANUEL GOLDSTEIN
DAVID GOODELMAN
BRUCE GOULD
LARRY GRANAT
RALPH D. GREENBERG ESQ.
MITCHELL GROSSMAN
ARNIE GUTTENBERG
HARVEY HAMBURG
MURRAY F. HAMMERMAN
MICHAEL HARE
MARVIN HERRING

ALAN HESS
MICHAEL HOFFMAN
LEE HOLLANDER
ANDY HORNSTEIN
ARNOLD ILIESCU
JERRY JAFFE
ARNOLD JENTLESON
RICHARD A. JOHNSON
FINKEL JOY
MIKE KABO
EVAN KAMINER
BILL KANEFSKY
JEFF KANNER
FRANK KAPLAN
WAYNE KAPLAN
DAVID KASIARZ
GARY KATZ
MAURY KAUFFMAN
DAVID KAUFMAN
HERBERT KELLER
CRAIG L. KELMAN
JEFFREY KLEGER
BILL KLEIN
STEPHEN J. KLEIN
STEVEN KOFFS
LANCE KOLSKY
JEREMY KOVEN
RON KRADER
DR. ANDREW KURTZ
SCOTT LACOFF
BEN LAFAZAN
RICH LANDIS
LEONARD M. LAPENSON MD

JERRY LEIBMAN
STANLEY LESHNER
PAUL LEVIN
SCOTT LEVIN
MELVIN LEVINSON
PAUL LEWIS
PAUL LICHTMAN
JOSEPH LIEBERMAN
RICK LINSK
DON LISS
ERIC LITSKY
WILLIAM F. MAGNESS
ERIC MATISOFF
MIKE MELNICK
MARV MEREIN
LARRY MICKELBERG
TED MILLER
DR. KENNETH MORRIS
JEFF MYERS
MICHAEL NEFF
GEORGE NEWMAN
NEIL NEWMAN
BART OBERYANT
HARVEY E. OBSTLER
JEREMY ORLIN
GARY M. PARKER
TERRY ALLEN PERL
ALAN PERRY ESQ.
SIMON PINES
FRANK PODIETZ
HARRY POGACH
STANLEY POKRAS
STEVEN A. RACHER

MIKE REIKOB
IRV REM
RICHARD REMICK
DR. MICHAEL RESNICK
MICHAEL RITZ
RONALD ROSEN
ARTHUR ROSENBLATT
IRWIN ROSENTHAL
HOWARD ROSS
ERIC ROTHBERG
MARV ROZANSKY
SID RUBIN
ALAN SACHS
NEIL SAGOT
STUART SAMBERG
STEVE SAVETT
MURRAY SCHWARTZ
ERICH L. SEGAL
JEFF SEIDMAN
MARK SELTZER
RICHARD SELZER
DAVID SHAPIRO
LARRY SHAW
ALAN SHEINBERG
JEFF SHUBERT
JOEL SILVERMAN
SHERMAN E. SILVERMAN
JACK SIRKIN
DOUG SKOLNICK
ELLIOTT SLOTNICK
KIM SOKOLOFF
ARNOLD SOLOMON
JERRY SOLOMON

REID B. SOLOMON
TED SPIVAK
BARRY STAGG
GERALD STEIN
MARK STEIN
SONNY STEIN
JERRY H. STEINER
LEWIS STERNTHAL
DEAN M. STOLBERG
JERRY STRENT
IRA STURMAN
GLENN TANNER
ALAN M. TEPPER
ELLIOT TERRIS
JOE TESTAN
STEVE WARREN
JOEL WEINER
MATT WEINTRAUB
ART WEISS
PAUL WEIZER
STEVE WERNICK
JOEL WIEDERMANN
CARL WOLF
GEOFF WOLF
BARRY YAFFE
JOSEPH YALE
HARRY ZEISLER
MITCH ZIMMER
STEVE ZISSERMAN

LIFETIME MEMBERS

2024 PAID MEMBERSHIPS

 PLEASE PAY YOUR DUES 
If your name DOES NOT appear on the lists above your dues have not been paid. The list includes those Brothers who will 
have their dues expire at the end of 2024 or later. If your Dues/Membership expired in 2023, your name is NOT  

PLEASE SEND YOUR DUES NOW!!!

 
We cannot afford to continue sending you information about our Association unless you are a member. PLEASE HELP!

TO PAY YOUR DUES, PLEASE VISIT  
  

TO UPDATE YOUR CONTACT INFO, VISIT 

Help maintain our Alumni Association by joining…
To join, make your check out to Sigma Alpha Rho Alumni Association and sending your dues to: Bro. Phil Fink, Treasurer,  
PO Box 373 Finksburg, MD 21048-0373 or go to http://www.saralumni.com/dues.html and pay online!
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